
 

  

To: Dianne McDonald 
 
From: Jamila Cage, Director of Special Services 
 
Date: January 9, 2024 
 
Re: 2024 Request for Partnership with Involved INC, NFP 
 
CC: Board of Education 
 
 
 
I am requesting that we partner with Involved INC, NFP to provide SEL support with a special 
focus on improving students’ self-awareness, self-esteem, and self-efficacy skills. Involved 
INC’s goal is to assist in improving student sense of connectedness to JTHS school community, 
improve student overall attendance, lessen behavioral infractions, and encourage student 
involvement in the JT community.  We hope to partner with Involved Inc. to provide additional 
SEL support at our Pathways Campus for this semester.   

 
The Administration recommends that the Board of Education approve the Request for 
Partnership with Involved INC, NFP to provide additional SEL support for our Pathways 
Campus.  If you have any questions, please contact me at your convenience. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
 
 


